
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

Another amazing week at Pensans! What a wonderful time we all had away on the Bristol residential
with some of the Y5/Y6 pupils. Many of you will have seen our daily posts of the brilliant experiences
we had on the trip visiting Longleat, We The Curious, SS Great Britain, Clifton Suspension Bridge,
Ten Pin Bowling and Wookey Hole Caves. Topped off with great meals at Za Za Bazaar and Pizza
Express. Much fun was had by all!

Despite the changeable weather those Y5/Y6 children back at school enjoyed a sunny day out at
Marazion with ice creams and beach time. 
Let’s hope the sunshine continues for our Y1 & Y2 classes end of term trip to Paradise park next
Tuesday J Remember that children are to meet staff at Penzance train station that morning and
afternoon for drop off and collection!

Also next Thursday we are all looking forward to the Summer Disco! KS1 from 3.15p.m – 4.15p.m and
KS2 from 4.45p.m – 5.45p.m Tickets are £3.00 and can be bought at the school office.
I am sure we are all excited for the football on Sunday. I know the children on the residential are
massive football fans! With this in mind and the probability of a late night for everyone on Sunday
supporting the England team it has been decided that on Monday morning there will be a special
‘soft start’ to the day. School and breakfast club are open as normal however in order for everyone
to support our national team I will be extending registration to 10.00a.m on Monday morning. Good
luck England!

As we approach the end of term there are always some goodbyes and this week we said a fond
farewell to Mr Taffinder who has been with us this covering Mrs Preston’s maternity leave. A big
thank you Mr T you have brought much joy to the children you have taught and we will miss you! We
welcome back Mrs Preston on Monday and are so pleased to have her back at Team Pensans.
A couple of reminders – the Y6 Leavers Assembly is Monday 22nd July followed by a BBQ and
sleepover at school and we finish school for the end of term on Tuesday 23rd July at 1.00p.m

Have a great weekend all – ‘It’s coming home!’ (fingers crossed!)

Niki Ambrose

Headteacher
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Cape Noelis For sharing well with his friends.

Gwenver Ariah For a great attitude to her learning.

Godrevy Lyndon For trying his best at all times.

Gwithian Eleanor
For consistently showing ‘Star of the Week’ attributes all

week!

Porthcurno Ava
For using her growth mindset and self-discipline all of this

week. We are super proud of you!

Porthminster Thorin
For always being such a kind and caring friend and

classmate

Sennen Class Lamorna For being constantly helpful and respectful.

Class Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s
Special
Award

I had the absolute pleasure of accompanying our
Year 5/6 children on their residential to Bristol and
wherever we went their impeccable behaviour and
manners were complimented. They really were
amazing ambassadors.

On my return, I witnessed a compassionate gesture
made by Lyndon when he picked the last of one of
the school dinner desserts. On hearing the person
behind him saying how much they were hoping to
have that pudding, he said that they could have his
and swapped. A true gentleman, thank you Lyndon!



Monday 8th July 2024 - Friday 12th July 2024

1st Place:  Gwithian 97.14% 

2nd Place:  Godrevy 92.22%

3rd Place:  Sennen 90.65%

Breakfast Club

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

Final Transition Day

Monday 15th July 

Nursery to Year 5 with new teacher 2:00-3:00pm

End of Term:

Tuesday 23rd July 2024 1pm.

Dates for your diary...

For working parents, Breakfast Club
starts at 8am in the school hall. For
all other children, Breakfast Club

starts at 8:15am. It will only be
served until 8.30am, as we need to

pack away and get ready for
learning to begin.

For all other children the classroom
doors will open as usual at 8:40am.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N.
Simpson-Edmands

Be sure to have your
say about our

upcoming Wraparound
Care by clicking on the

link on Facebook or
pasting in our  link:

https://forms.gle/Xsa
iwqZuwPUufQif9


